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INFORMATION RELEASE

Embezzlement Case Under Investigation January 20, 2010
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

The Solano County Deputy Sheriff’s Association recently discovered funds missing from
their account and have reported the incident of suspected embezzlement to the Solano
County Sheriff, with a specific request that the Sheriff conduct the investigation. The
Sheriff has agreed to assist the Deputy Sheriff’s Association. The Solano County Deputy
Sheriff’s Association is a private labor organization representing the labor interests of
Deputy Sheriffs, Sergeant-Sheriffs, District Attorney Investigators and Welfare Fraud
Investigators.

The investigation of this case has been assigned to an investigator who has no personal,
business or financial involvement with the Deputy Sheriff’s Association. The investigator
reports to, and will submit his findings directly to Sheriff Gary R. Stanton. Once the
investigation has been completed the case will be submitted to the Solano County District
Attorney’s Office for filing consideration.

This case is under active investigation by the Solano County Sheriff’s Office. In order to
maintain the integrity of the investigation, no further details pertaining to this case will be
released by this office.

Inquiries pertaining to the business practices of the Solano County Deputy Sheriff’s
Association should be directed to (707) 624-5253. A member of their Board of Directors
will respond to your inquiry.
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